Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Nursing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Board of Nursing has received the petition for declaratory statement filed on April 26, 2006 on behalf of Paul Dow, C.R.N.A. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of certain provisions of the Nurse Practice Act. Specifically, the Petitioner requests that the Board issue a Declaratory Statement determining whether under the provisions of Chapters 456 or 464, Florida Statutes, and under rules of the Board, is or it is not a violation for a C.R.N.A. to supervise an unlicensed AA trainee in the administration of anesthesia.
This petition will be considered at the June 7, 2006 meeting of the Board.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by writing: Joe Baker, Jr., Acting Executive Director, Board of Nursing, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3259. 
